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ISRAEL ALIYAH CENTER, INC. 
Sponsored by 

THE WORLD ZIONIST ORGANIZATION 

515 Park Avenue ° New York, N. Y. 10022 

> February 4, 1966 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

The Jewish Center 

13lWest 86th Street 

New York City 

Dear Rabbi Lamm: 

I would like to take this opportunity to express our deep appreciation 
to you for your kind permission to print your article "Our Dependence 
Upon Israel's Independence." 

Although it was mailed out only a week or so ago it has already 
elicited a very favorable response. 

I was out of town for a few days this week. During my travels I had 
the opportunity to go through the article at leisure. I must express 
my sincere admiration to you. 

Again please accept our thanks. I know that we can count upon you 
for your future cooperation. I remain with greetings of Torah and 
Zion, 

Sincerely yours, 

El ie Tom 

EG/bs Director 

PLaza 2-0600


